
FOURTH SUNDAY OF LENT 
 YEAR B 14TH MARCH 2021      

‘GOD LOVED THE WORLD SO MUCH.’ DURING THE SEASON 
OF LENT WE HUMBLY ACKNOWLEDGE THE WAYS IN WHICH 
WE HAVE FAILED TO RESPOND TO OUR CHRISTIAN 
VOCATION. WE DO THIS BEFORE A GOD WHO IS INFINITELY 
RICH IN MERCY AND GRACE, WHO SENT THE SON INTO THE 
WORLD NOT TO CONDEMN IT BUT TO BE ITS SAVIOUR. 
ACKNOWLEDGING OUR FAILINGS AND ACCEPTING HEALING 
AND FORGIVENESS FROM CHRIST PREPARES US TO 
CELEBRATE THE FEAST OF EASTER WITH GREAT JOY. 
  

Updated Archdiocesan Protocols COVID-19 - Effective Monday 7th December 2020 - 
NSW Parishes Only: Mass, Liturgies, Weddings & Funerals - Apply the 2m² rule for all 
liturgical celebrations. Our church can accommodate approximately 110 people. 
Physical or digital Mass Register to be kept for 30 days, availability of hand sanitiser is 

essential, Holy Communion only under the species of bread, Holy Communion to be 

received only in the hand, no touching at the sign of peace, collection plates not to be 

passed around, families can sit together, but in relation to other persons/families apply 

2m² rule, singing is possible, respecting 2m² rule, people facing the same direction. 
 

Movie Night – Your last chance to purchase tickets for the Parish Movie Night on 

Thursday 18th March will be after Mass this coming weekend.  Cost is $15, starting at 

7pm, with the movie ‘Fatima’ to commence at 7:30pm. Prepackaged homemade sweets 

will be served. 

Project Compassion - Please take home a Project Compassion box and/or a set of donation 
envelopes and support Caritas Australia this Lenten season themed “Be More”. Through 
your generosity and by aspiring to be more, you are assisting some of the world’s most 
vulnerable people build better futures for themselves, their families and their 
communities. You can donate through parish boxes and envelopes, or by visiting 
www.caritas.org.au/projectcompassion or phoning 1800 024 413. 
 
The AGM of the Sacred Heart Ladies was held on Thursday 4th March.  The following 

office bearers were elected:  President Cathy Tucker, Vice President Margaret Mooney, 

Secretary Ann Wood, Assistant Secretary Nola Drum, Treasurer Margaret Sleigh and 

Catering Co-Ordinator Jenny McKelvie. 
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TEMORA SACRED HEART MISSION 
INCORPORATING THE PARISHES OF TEMORA/BARMEDMAN,  

ARDLETHAN/ARIAH PARK & BARELLAN/BINYA 

PARISH PRIEST – Fr Sijo Jose 

PARISH CO-ORDINATOR – Sr Maureen McDermott Ardlethan/Ariah Park 

 

 
 
         ST MARY’S PRESBYTERY 

111 LOFTUS ST 
PO BOX 78 

TEMORA  NSW  2666 
PHONE:  02 69772104 

Temora@cg.org.au 
WEBSITE: www.cg.org.au/temora 

PRIEST: 
FR SIJO JOSE 

sijo.jose@cg.org.au  
  
 
 
  
 
  

OUR LADY HELP OF CHRISTIANS 
PARISH ARDLETHAN 

PO BOX 45 
ARDLETHAN  NSW  2665 

PHONE: 02 69782585 
COMMUNITY LEADER:  

SR MAUREEN MCDERMOTT 
Maureen.McDermott@sosj.org.au  

  
 

 
  

ST THERESE PARISH BARELLAN 
PO BOX 58 

BARELLAN  NSW  2665 
PHONE: 02 69772104 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

ST ANNES CENTRAL SCHOOL 
125 DEBOOS ST 

TEMORA NSW 2666 
PH: (02) 6977 1011 

SCHOOL PRINCIPAL:  
GRANT HAIGH 

Grant.Haigh@cg.catholic.edu.au  
WEBSITE: 

www.stannestemora.nsw.edu.au 
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the front steps of the presbytery. If added to the current list of  
PLEASE PRAY FOR OUR SICK:  

John O’Dea 
Andrew Morton 

Carly Ison 
Mavis Murphy 
Anne Morton 

Andrew Coleman 
Alan Harriott 
Else Mannion 

Odette Greenberger 
Sheryl Davis 
Rita Martin 
Jan Wright 

Adele Murphy  
Pat Quade 

Arch Francis Carroll 
Noel Rigney-Johnson 

Jake Tucker 
Kathy Norman 
 Dillon Wells 

 Lisa Skrypzack 
Matt Gilchrist 
Jeff Gilchrist 
Len Haines 
 Barry Keir 

 Matilda Swain  
 Jack Williamson  

Could you please contact the 
presbytery if you are aware of 

any changes to our sick list. 
 
 
 

MASSES OFFERED: 
Harold & Maryann Grief 

Irene Cullen 
Dot Cooke 

Joan Preston 
Bruce Smith 
Ted Connolly  

Thomas & Bridget Connolly 
Geoff & Joyce Goldsworthy 

 
 
 
 
 

DECEASED: 
Joan Preston 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ANNIVERSARIES: 
Peter Moroney 
Teresa Smith 
Ned Guthrie 
Barry Lynch 
Fr Hughes 

Bess Engelbrecht 
Martin Greenham 

Harold Grief 
Alice McCormack 

Piter Moir 
Noel Goode 
Fred Bleyer 

Marion Evans 
Antonio Tesoro 

 

 
 
 

 

MASS TIMES 
TUESDAY: Mass 5.00pm 
WEDNESDAY: Mass    10.00am              
THURSDAY: Mass 10.00am     Mass Narraburra Lodge – 2.30pm                 
FRIDAY:        Mass     10.00am 
SATURDAY:  Mass 10.00am, Reconciliation – 10.20am   
20th March  Vigil Mass 6.00pm – TEMORA 
SUNDAY:    
21st March Mass 8.00am - ARDLETHAN, 10.00am - BARELLAN 

10AM SUNDAY 14TH MARCH 2021 
ACOLYTE: I Reid READER: P White 
PRAYER OF THE FAITHFUL: S Coleman ROSARY: P Connolly 

ALTAR SERVER: G Drumore MUSIC: Colin, Sharron, Renae 

6PM SATURDAY 20TH MARCH 2021 
ACOLYTE: A Reid READER: J Drum 
PRAYER OF THE FAITHFUL: S McKelvie ROSARY: M Flakelar 

ALTAR SERVER: P & S Minchin MUSIC: C Drumore 

PLANNED GIVING COUNTERS: 14th – M & J O’Callaghan 20th – G & A Wood 
CHURCH CLEANING: Temora - 21st – G Gaynor’s Team     4th April – H Britton’s Team     
 IF UNABLE TO ATTEND MASS PLEASE FIND OWN REPLACEMENT 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
First Collection - The 'First Collection' is for the parish priest. If you would like to contribute 
electronically to the 'First Collection' then you can deposit directly into the Central Presbytery 
Fund account, Catholic Archdiocese of Canberra & Goulburn. Please use your surname and 
Temora as the reference, eg Smith Temora. BSB: 062 786 No: 000029248 Central Presbytery 
Fund. 
 

Second Collection - The 'Second Collection' (Parish Planned Giving) is for the maintenance and 

day to day running of our parish. If you would like to contribute electronically to the 'Second 

Collection' (Parish Planned Giving) then you can deposit directly into the Sacred Heart Parish 

Temora account, Catholic Archdiocese of Canberra & Goulburn. Remember to include your Name 

and Ref No: 140s11.1. BSB: 062 786 No: 000015031 Sacred Heart Parish Temora. We also have 

collection boxes (one for the First Collection and one for the Second Collection) on the offertory 

table in the middle of the church and on the table at the back of the church where you can place 

money/envelopes.  
 

First Collection for Saturday 6th March 2021 $290.70. Second Collection for Saturday 6th March 
2021 $493.40. 
 

Tap & Go Machine – A Tap & Go machine has been placed in our church. It is located at the back 
of the Church. Each payment made through Tap & Go is split between 1st Collection (Clergy) and 
2nd Collection (Parish). This cannot be used for Planned Giving contributions.  

To use:  Use your credit card  Tap the machine  One payment for Parish & Clergy  A fixed 

amount is deducted (currently $10) with each Tap  Tap multiple times till reaching the amount 

you wish to donate  30% of your payment will go to Clergy (1st Collection) and 70% to Parish (2nd 
Collection) Please contact the Parish Office if you have any questions on 69772104 or 
temora@cg.org.au.  
 

First Reconciliation – Important Dates – Reconciliation Enrolment at Mass, Sunday 14th March at 
10.00am or Saturday 20th March at 6.00pm. First Reconciliation Retreat Day, Thursday 13th May 
9.10am – 3.20pm in St Joseph’s Hall. Sacrament of Reconciliation, Thursday 13th May at 6.00pm 
in Sacred Heart Church. 

MEETINGS   First Reconciliation Enrolment at Mass – Sunday 14th March – 10am – Church 

                      Parish Movie Night – Thursday 18th March – 7pm – Temora Town Hall Theatre

        First Reconciliation Enrolment at Mass – Saturday 20th March – 6pm – Church 

mailto:temora@cg.org.au


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


